
 
From: Tony Badrick (APFCB President) – Woei-horng Fang (APFCB C-CC Chair) 
Date: 30 January, 2024  
Ref: Invitation to bid for APFCB Congress 2029 
 
To Presidents/National Representatives of APFCB Member Societies 
 
Ref: Invitation to host the APFCB Congress 2029 (19th Asia-Pacific Federation for Clinical 
Biochemistry and Laboratory Medicine Congress) 
 
Dear President/National Society Representative, 

 

The APFCB Congress is one of the most significant international scientific congresses in 

the field of Clinical Biochemistry and Laboratory Medicine in the region. The APFCB 

Congress also hosts the APFCB Council and serves as the focal point for the activities of 

APFCB and its working relationships with its Member Societies. It is normal practice for 

the APFCB Congress to be hosted by one of the Full Members and we invite you to 

consider whether your society may wish to host the 19th APFCB Congress in 2029. 

 

Accompanying this letter is a copy of the Guidelines for organizing a APFCB Congress. 

Guidelines outline the terms, conditions and procedures that will apply and the nature 

of the working relationship between APFCB, IFCC, and the host society. Based on the 

guidelines, the APFCB Congresses will be held every TWO (2) years (2027, 2029, 2031).   

 

Any Full Member Society outside Europe may apply to host the 19th Asia-Pacific 

Federation for Clinical Biochemistry and Laboratory Medicine Congress. Completed 

application forms should be submitted electronically by e-mail to the Secretary, APFCB 

at praveensharma55@gmail.com and Chair of the APFCB Congresses and Conferences 

Committee (C-CC) at whfang@ntu.edu.tw to arrive not later than June 30th, 2024. 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

 
 

Tony Badrick  

APFCB President 

 
Woei-horng Fang 

Chair of the APFCB Congresses and 

Conferences Committee (C-CC) 
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